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Date: 21 January 2019 

Dear Member of the School Community, 
 

Lesmahagow High School – Curriculum Consultation 
 

Lesmahagow High School are undergoing a review of our existing curriculum model to continue to make it 
relevant for the 21st century and to improve our learners’ journey through secondary education. As part of 
this process, we are seeking the views of all members of our school community.  
 

The consultation will be open for responses from Mon 21 January until Mon 18 February 2019. We are 
asking you to answer 5 questions which should take approximately 10 minutes to complete. However, if 
you would be willing to offer more feedback, there is the option to extend the consultation to 6 additional 
questions that we would like feedback on (which should take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete).  
 

We are seeking responses under 4 different groupings. Depending on your connection to the school, please 
use the following internet hyperlinks in order to complete a response. A copy of this letter and the 
hyperlinks will be available from the school website, Twitter, and the school app.  
 

Group Link to survey 

Pupils (current, previous or from our associated primary schools):  https://goo.gl/forms/64gIVx4EkWlEL6YK2  

Parents: https://goo.gl/forms/yCDcdbciM4TOZy083  

Teaching or non-teaching staff: https://goo.gl/forms/w7xiXXtI4PMuj2A92  

Partners (business links, members of the local community, any 
interested parties): 

https://goo.gl/forms/uYJ3iuyHOhZZS0783  

 

Please ensure you use the correct link based on your relationship to the school for your views to be 
received. These views will help us make decisions relating to the structure of the school day, the number of 
subjects studied, different opportunities and contexts for learning, and new subjects to be introduced.  
 

If you have any questions about the arrangements for the consultation, please contact Mr Parry at the 
school on the telephone number above. Thank you for supporting your local school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
 
Mr Graham Parry 
Depute Head Teacher, 
Lesmahagow High School 
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